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MEMORANDUM

July 11, 2016

TO: City Commission

ThRU: Dennis Beach, City Manager
Greg Harrison, Assistant City Manager
John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer

FROM: Horaclo Danovich, CP Manager

Issue

Staff is seeking City Commission approval of a Resolution to award Work Authorization No.

3 (see Exhibit “A”) to Keith & Associates, Inc. (KA) in accordance with a continuing

services contract for professional services approved via Ordinance 2016-19 in the amount of

$57,895.00.

Recommendation

Staff recommends Approval.

Backcround

Staff is seeking City Commission approval to execute Work Authorization No. 3 in the sum

of $57,895.00. This Resolution is necessary to make revisions to the medians on MLK

Boulevard between NW 27” and NW 3 15t Avenues resulting from Broward County Traffic

Engineering (BCTED) comments whereas the area has limited access to vehicular traffic

seeking to enter existing facilities. KA will prepare exhibits/plans geared to assist the

contractor and to help the City to modify existing permits with various government agencies.

In addition, IC& will conduct additional Subsurface Utility Designation in support ofa Traffic

Signal planned for the intersection of MLK Boulevard and NW 27th Avenue (see Location

Map). The efforts will supplement work by Calvin, Giordano & Associates, Inc. (traffic

engineer).

Staff recommends approval.
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